Hugo Vasquez
Hillside Development Administrator
Town of Paradise Valley

RE: 4237 E. Highlands Drive, Aaron & Jamie Lieberman
Dear Hugo,

Please find the drawings reflecting the owners desire to have a continuous front area, patio for
their family on the north side of their home. The original site development was two bridges
connecting the home to the drive and parking. The development of this area does not increase
disturbed area or exceed the 300 linear foot of visible site wall. It will provide the family an
active space with no impact on any immediate neighbors or drainage.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions.

Regards,

David Dick, AIA, NCARB
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